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Proposed street closure request from the Disabled American Veterans-Chapter 61 to close the 100 and 200
Blocks of South River, 100 Block of East Nolte, South Erkel Avenue, and the 700 block of Jefferson Avenue on
Sunday, November 11, 2018, between the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 1:00 p.m. while hosting a Veteran's Day
Parade and Ceremony - Jack Jones, Director of Parks and Recreation
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